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Event: On February 16,2022, at 1:30 p.m., SCHAC Community
Relations Division in partnership with the UofSC Center for Civil
Rights History & Research, trained Sumter County community
partners on conducting community dialogue sessions.

Background: Beginning in January 2022, with the support of the
Williams Companies, South Carolina Humanities, and Central
Carolina Community Foundation, Justice for All is traveling throughout
South Carolina. Justice for All has several components: the exhibit,
training community partners and community dialogues. The content
focuses on the Civil Rights Movement from the 1940s-late 1960s and
connects the topics to local and national events as well as their
legacies in the present.

Upcoming Events:

March 3: at 6 p.m, Session | of the Justice for All: Connecting
Communities and Civil Rights dialogue series at the Sumter County
Museum

SCHAC Community Relations Division trains Sumter County community March 8:at 6 p.m,, Session 2 of the Justice for All dialogue series
partners on conducting dialogue discussions
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